From: "Muhammad Khaldun SARIF (SPF)"
<MUHAMMAD_KHALDUN_SARIF@SPF.GOV.8G>

Subject: RE: Fourth Input to Singapore Police

Date: October 12, 2012 2:03:47 AM MDT

To: Richard Todd <ricktodd@me.com>

Cc: "Gurcharn SINGH (SPF)" <Gurcharn_SINGH@spf.gov.sg>

Dear Sir,

We acknowledge receipt of your emails and the attachments.

2 We are enclosing a copy of the late Shane’s psychiatric report.
Kindly acknowledge receipt.

3 Please be informed that at this stage, as our investigations are still
incomplete, we will not be able to reply to your queries as yet.

4 Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further
queries.

With Warmest Regards,

MUHD KHALDUN Investigation Officer
Central Police Police Division | Singapore Police Force DID: + 65 6557 3349 | Fax: +65

6220 6457
E-mail: muhammad khaldun_sarif(@spf.gov.sg

A Force For The Nation  ‘WARNING- "Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in
this message. If you are not the intended addressee, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance thereon. Communication of any information in this email to any unauthorised person is an offence
under the Official Secrets Act (Cap 213). Please notify the sender immediately if you receive this in error.”



From: Richard Todd [mailto:ricktodd@me.com] Sent: Friday, 12 October, 2012
12:35 AMTo: Muhammad Khaldun SARIF (SPF); Gurcharn SINGH (SPF)Subject:

Fourth Input to Singapore Police
Dear Khal and Gurcharn:

I am sending you a link to a news report that came out in the United
States. http://www.cbsnews.com/video/watch/?1d=7424702n&tag=cont
entMain;chsCarousel Huawei is a company that Shane was
working with while in Singapore. Please note in the enclosed Excel
Sheet color coded red that somebody had accessed Shane's back up hard
drive. We believe that Shane was dead at this time. There is no logical
reason for him to access a file for a job where he was no longer working
and no longer had financial interest. It obvious from the results of the
pathologist report and the fact that Shane's external back up hard drive
was accessed after Shane's death, that Shane was murdered. We believe
that whoever did this to Shane were interested in the files that were
accessed. It is our assertion that the "NEMS Switch" and the other
highlighted red files has to do with Shane's prior involvement with

Huawel.

The files highlighted in blue were accessed on June 27, 2012. As you
know, Shane was discovered dead on June 24th. There is a file that was
created and erased called "characterization result to veeco.pptx”. Veeco
is the company that made the machine that is restricted for export
by the US government. Why would somebody access and create and
erase the Veeco file? We can't explain how this file was accessed on
June 27. You told us on June 26 that you had Shane's (singular)
computer. Was there another computer that had not yet been
recovered? This is why it is imperative we are allowed access to
Shane's computers in order to determine which computer was accessing
the remote hard drive.

This is our fourth input to you with our questions. Other than the



coroner's report, we still have not heard from you. Would you please
respond to our questions.

Thank you,
Rick Todd



